BRISTOL FISH COMMITTEE
MINUTES
December 14, 2023
Ellingwood park and recreation building
7pm

Committee members present:
Rick Poland

Jay Crooker

Alison Hanley Lee

Shannon Mahan

Minutes approved from 11/2/2023

Fish ladder progress:
Pete Anderson has dropped off the stone caps for the ladder.

Rick spoke with Adam Sprague who would like to place a bid for the fence at the top of the Dam and
around the fish ladder. Rick has communicated with Chad about this.

The area around the ladder has been cleaned up by Jay, Rick and Marvin Farrin. They have removed the
temporary fence, weedwack the area and removed debris.

Mark Zaccadelli said we could reuse the gangway again this year.

River maintenance:
Jay and Shannon cleared out debris under the partridge bridge.

Water level monitoring:
Rick has been monitoring water levels up stream. Due to the large amount of rainfall the sluiceway has
been open.

Other business:
Jay will look into the Teeshirt acct.
Jay is looking into camera prices.

Spring to do list:

¢ Build a shed

¢ Reuse the old fence

¢ Clean out the spillway of debris.

Agenda for next meeting:

¢ Discuss budget for landscaping cost.
¢ New fence budget.

e Storage shed price.

Meeting adjourned at 8pm
Next meeting February 1, 2024
7pm town hall

(No meeting Jan, 2024)



